
Friday Newsletter 20th March 2020 

 

Dear All, 

Today, with deep sadness, we close our doors to the vast majority 

of pupils and staff. It has been a most unusual week, but the 

positive spirit and amazing attitudes of our pupils and families has 

really kept us going. Your words of support and encouragement 

have really motivated the team this week as they did their very 

best to maintain routines for the children.  

Your children have worked hard, been polite, and shown resilience 

and a developing understanding that their world is changing. 

Next week, a small number of children of key workers, where there 

is no other family member to provide childcare, will attend school 

from 8:45am till 1:00pm . 

Lunch pack-outs will be distributed from the school gate if you have 

requested them. 

Please call us if you have questions – do not try to come on site. We 

now have a shared responsibility as we enter a period of social 

distancing. 

I wish you courage and hope that you stay in good health. We will 

be in touch, and as usual, I will keep you updated of any changes. 

See you on the other side! 

Ms Bromley 


